
From: Grace Ockwell
To: phillippa.clifford@progressive.co.nz
Cc: Tony Mole
Subject: LGOIMA request
Date: Wednesday, 6 May 2015 02:43:27 p.m.
Attachments: PGL LGOIMA Countdown Documents to be released with response.pdf

Dear Phillippa,
 
Thank you for your email of 24 April 2015 requesting that our decision to withhold
 information in our response letter of 23 April 2015 be reconsidered.
 
Having reviewed our decision, we now provide records of correspondence with licensees
 and advise that the names and all identifying details of licensees have been redacted.
  The information is withheld pursuant to section 7(2)(a) of LGOIMA in order to protect
 the privacy of individuals and pursuant to section 7(2)(b)(ii) as the making available of
 the information would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of
 the person who is the subject of the information.
 
As we have withheld information, you have the right pursuant to section 27 of LGOIMA
 to have our decision to withhold information reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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